
Good Luck TOM Team 
This Sunday, 24th August, a Proud 
Tradition of NHPS will be perpetuated at 
the Regional Finals of the Tournament of 
Minds (TOM). 
Once again students have been working 
extremely hard as a team to present a 
performance in the Applied Technology 
section of TOM. Students have worked at 
school and on the weekends for the past 
six weeks to develop their performance. 
The performance utilises a range of 
computer technologies and the students 
have  produced an amazingly creative 
and innovative  performance. Team 
members are – 
Hannah Donnelly, Taylor Adair, Tihana 
Dell, Domynique Byrt, Tarryn Cook, 
Aaliyah Hodnett-Daly and Benny 
Battiston (absent from photo). 

 
Kate Battiston is the TOM facilitator once 
again this year. Kate has spent  hours at 
school and on the weekend supporting 
the team. Thanks very much Kate on 

Calendar of Events 

 
 

AUGUST 
20 P&C Meeting 
26 Book Fair & Book   

Character Parade 
28 Crazy Hair Day 
29   NC Athletics 
 
 

SEPTEMBER 
2 Performance “Ghana Beat 

My Drum” 
7-12  Canberra Excursion 
8-10   GABC Excursion 
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behalf of our whole school community. 
Having had the experience of 
facilitating TOM in the past, I know the 
dedication and hard work the 
responsibility involves! 
WELL DONE AND GOOD  LUCK  to our 
TOM TEAM.  
 

Book Fair & Parade next 
week! 
Staff and students are busy coming up 
with costumes for our annual Book 
Week parade through the town centre 
next Tuesday 26th August. 
This is such a pleasant annual event, 
involving our whole school community.  
We will have our morning Assembly, 
then parade around the school hall. 
Students and teachers will then walk 
along Ridge Street and up Bowra Street 
at approximately 9.45am until 
approximately 10.30am. 
 
The school Library will be open from 
9am for purchasing books. If you are 
bringing your children to school next 
Tuesday, have a peek at the lovely 
selection of books Mr Pascoe has for 
sale. 
 
We look forward seeing lots of parents, 
grandparents and friends of NHPS next 
Tuesday. 
Mrs Banks has organised a Mastermind 
Quiz  for Thursday 28th August, to 
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TUTTY’S 

CONCRETE WATER TANKS & CONCRETING 

Call Mitch: 

0423 315 051 

Valla 

Shed Slabs  House Slabs 

Driveways  Paths  Stencil & 

Exposed  Suspended Slabs & 

Footings  45,000lt concrete 

tanks  90,000lt concrete tanks 

Tanks built on site 

Pete & Ksenia’s Fruit & Veg 

The greengrocer who comes to 

you. Select your own fruit and 

veg. Very competitive prices 

No delivery fee 

Phone orders are welcome 

Delivered after hours 

0468 369 958 or  

6568 8069 

A LOCAL BUSiNESS 

Helping your child with writing 

coincide with Book Week. Students will 
be organised in groups comprising K to 
Year 6 and answer questions relating to 
their Key Learning Areas and general 
knowledge, based on the Trivia Quiz. 
This should be a lot of fun for all staff 
and students! 
Our SRC has also organised a Crazy 
Hair day for Thursday 28th August. 
Book Week is shaping up very well at 
NHPS! 
 

Time to Spell 
Stages 2 and 3 teachers are busy 

preparing students for our annual 
Spelling Bee.  By the conclusion of next 
week we will know the four finalists 
from Stages 2 and 3. The finalists will 
be sent home with the words to practice 
in preparation for the finals in Week 8 
this term. 
 A big thanks to Mrs White for 
organising this school event. 

Mrs Banks is away this week, so I have 

had the privilege of stepping in for her. 

    

Jenny Joske 

Relieving Principal 

Principal’s Report cont…. 

You do not have to be an expert. Help your child with those areas of writing 
with which you feel confident. Share your writing experiences with your child. 
As you do so, talk about why you are writing something and who you expect 
to read it. Make writing experiences at home purposeful and interesting for 
yourself and your child. It is important your child knows about who they are 
writing for and why they are writing, as this determines the tone and form that 
a piece of writing takes. For example, a note from a parent to a child 
reminding him or her to do a job on arriving home will have quite a different 
form and tone from a letter to an aunt inviting her to join a family 
celebration . 

 
GREAT AUSSIE 
BUSH CAMP 

Excitement is building. 
Not long to go.  
 
Permission and medical 
notes will be issued soon so 
mums, dads and carers 
keep an eye open for 
notes in those bags. 

URGENTLY 
WANTED 

 

Second hand 
uniforms to fit  

Stage 1 students. 
 

We are in urgent need of 
uniforms for those 

unexpected little accidents. 
 

Also if your child has 
borrowed some of our 

spare clothing we would 
appreciate it washed and 

returned ASAP. 
 

Thanking You 

PHOTOS 
Order forms are now 

available from the office 
to order Captains & 

Prefect photo and Year 6 
photo. 

 
Cost $12  



 

C & D Coffs Landscaping 
All aspects of Landscaping 

Stonework Specialists 
157 Burkes Lane Valla NSW 2448 

 

Chris Oldfield     Johan van Es 
0412 899 614     0401 720 736 
 02 6569 6799 

   
   

SMASH REPAIRSSMASH REPAIRSSMASH REPAIRS   
ABN: 71 239 811 250 Licence: MVRL41070 

RUST REPAIRS - PANEL BEATING - RUST PROOFING 
SPRAY PAINTING - INSURANCE REPAIRS 

Marina Crescent                   Ph: 6655 6611 
Urunga NSW 2455                         Mob: 0411 465 391 
kalangsmash@gmail.com        All Enquiries Welcome 

Wesley Chapman 

Most children like to 
draw. Drawing is one 
of the first things that 
small children do. Did 
you know that 
drawing is important 
to children’s 
understanding of the 
world? It helps them 
organize their 
thinking and satisfies 
a need for personal 
response to the 
world. 
 
The next time you read to your child, think about asking your child to draw 
a picture about the story you have read. It would be even better if you 
drew a picture, too, and then you and your child could talk about your 
drawings. 
 
When children draw a picture about a story, they have to think about all 
of the important parts of a story, then choose the part that seems most 
interesting. While this may sound simple, it is the essence of reading 
comprehension - the ability to look at all of the information and pick out 
the important parts. 
 
When children draw and write about a story or an experience, they learn 
even more. So, please keep reading and drawing!  
 

How can I encourage my child to write? 
• Read your child’s writing or have him or her read the writing to you, and 
make positive comments, for example, “I really like the way you’ve 
described this.” 
• Praise your child for having a go at writing words that are new and 
explain how to spell harder words. 
• Talk to your child about why an author or film maker might create a 
book, play or film in a particular way. What ideas or opinions are 
presented? 
What is the author’s purpose? 
• Read and talk about the writing that your child brings home from school. 
• Praise your child for using neat and legible handwriting. 
• In order to develop spelling and vocabulary, play word games such as I 
Spy, Scrabble, Boggle, Scattergories and crosswords. 

Drawing to Learn 

My dream house is on the 
moon. My house has a 
machine on the roof. The 
machine  sprays lots of 
water out of it. I have a 
purple pool. 
By Charlie Anliot 

My dream house is in the jungle. I 
live in a waterfall. The lounge is 
made out of bush. I love my dream 
house and it has an elevator and 
my passcode is 111. That’ s my 
passcode. 
By Roxanne Donovan 



 

   

Students of the Week Friday 15th August 2014 

 
Where’s Seemore  
Competition  
 

Answer: 12 
…..and the Winners are: 
 

Yrs K-2 
Allan Glozier 

Yrs 3-6 
Taylor Adair 

 Competition will run each 
week so get your entry in! 

 
$2 Canteen Voucher will be 

given out at Friday’s Assembly 
following result in Newsletter. 

 

Don’t forget to 
pick up a new 

School Hat  
$10 

CANTEEN  
ROSTER 

 

Thursday 21st 
Brad Wilson 

 
Friday 22nd 

????? 
 

Wednesday 27th 
Helen 

 

River Aiken-Hooler, Rachael Purcell, Kyan 
Gregory, Anthony Dickson, Bindi Guerke, Ruby
-Mae Matthews, Keira Phelps, Blake Ahearn, 
Taya Legend, Hannah Johnson, Kobi Ford, 
Ryke Dickson, Hunter Ford, Mia Sutton, Nathan 
Hawkes, Marli Bateman, Will McKinney, 
Malachy Walker, Aaliyah Hodnett-Daly, 
Anthony Fox, Kalen Marquardt, Kenisha 
Buchanan-Close, Drey Mitchell, Indigo Sharp, 
Kane Robertson, Jordan McPherson, Tullee 
Rixon, Jayda Rixon, Joe Malouf, Alexi 
Reynolds, Damien Mitchell, Emma Bournes, 
Kade Scarth, Aleah Stuart, Maddie 
Norris,Llogan Greenup-Stokes 
 
Students of the Week 
Poppi Rogers-Palmer, Aziah Steele, Lily 
Kelsey, Taj Reynolds, Holly Lugnan, Levi 
Steele, Ryan Atkins, Landon Brown, Lior Daly 
 
School Award 
 Zoe Aspiotis, Calvin Coote 
 
Assistant Principal 
Lily Kelsey, Nick Davison, Kyron Auld, Jimerra 
Breckenridge, Lochie Heighington, Ryan Faulds 

Students of the Week 

School Awards 

Assistant Principal Awards 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nambucca Exhaust  
& Brake 
For all your  

Mechanical Repairs 

Services  

& Pink Slips 

 See Jim or Wayne 
Nambucca Industrial Estate, Monro St, Nambucca Heads 

 

 

 
 

We have started our pop up dinners! 

If you would like to know the dates, location and menu for our up  

coming pop ups simply visit our website and join our Food and Wine Club.  
You will receive a newsletter via email with all the details. 

 

 

  dine@jaaningtree.com.au       www.jaaningtree.com.au 

1H & 1-2M & Year 1 Rockets Excursion 

On Tuesday 1H, 1-2M and the Year 1 Rockets walked to Woolworths to 
find out how food is transported and packaged. We identified fruits and 
vegetables, tried some fresh deli food and watched meat get minced. We 
helped wrap the meat, walked through the freezer and tasted some 
watermelon. 1H especially liked operating the cardboard crusher. Thank 
you to the generous Woolworths staff! 
Ms Hollister 

Yesterday our class went on an excursion to learn about food. First we 
walked to Woolworths. We had a tour of the fresh produce section, the 
deli, the seafood and meat sections. We watched mince being made and 
went in the coolrooms and the freezer. It was very cold at -20. After 
Woolworths we walked to Davis’ Seafood. Chris invited us into the shop. It 
was a bit smelly but we got used to it. He showed us the different types 
of fish he had caught. Some of us tried oysters and fish sausages. Chris 
showed us a fish trap, a crab trap and fishing net. We looked at the 
mornings catch of Blackfish and got to touch them. Billie showed us her 
singing fish. It was funny and sang ‘Don’t Worry Be Happy’ and ‘Take Me 
to the River’. Next we walked to Bellwood Park to have our lunch and 
play. We had to walk really quickly back to school because it was sprin-
kling. It was an exciting and enjoyable day. We learnt a lot about where 
our food comes from and is prepared for us to buy. 

Written by 1/2M Zebra Writing Group 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LUKE HEIGHINGTON 
  TILING & STONE 

‘All aspects of wall & floor tiling 
 and bathroom renovations’ 

MOBILE - 0413 641 537 
Lic No - 221488c 

  

 

Stephen Makinson 

 

Mob - 0408 163 551 

Phone - 02 6658 3410 

NN--MM ACKACK  
ENGINEERING 

2/3 Newcastle Drive 

Toormina  NSW 2452 

Email: nmack@live.com.au 

Excellence in Aluminium & Stainless Steel 

Mid North Coast Athletics Carnival  

The Mid North Coast Athletics Carnival was held last Friday. Children who 
finished in the top three have qualified for the North Coast Athletics Carnival to 
be held in Lismore on Friday 29th August. 
 
Congratulations to : 
Cheyenne Baker -  1st  9yrs 100 m 
Indy Naylor -  2nd 12yrs Long Jump 
Bella Ronan - 2nd 800 m 
Liam Jones -  3rd  Junior Discus  
Marli Bateman - 3rd Junior 800m 

Cheyenne Baker Bella Ronan 

Liam Jones  Marli Bateman 

SRC 

CRAZY 

Hair Day 

Thursday 

28th August 
Design your  

masterpiece and 
bring in your  

gold coin  

donation. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Orders Due 
Friday  

22nd August 
(No Late Orders) 

Indy Naylor 

Thank you helpers! 
A big thank you to parents who gave up their time to transport students to the 
event. A special thank you to all my great helpers who did an amazing job and 
made me very proud. 
Xy Brookes, Jaxx Eadie, Koelby Welsh, Adam Mackenzie, Jy Rothe, Jinarli 
Breckenridge, Amanda Goodby, Carly Robins, Lachlan Hoffman, Brianna Daniel, 
Dominic Lambie, Domynique Byrt, Patric Laverty, Kai Davies, Makayla Cook, 
Amisha Marican, Lilly Noonan, Jay Fuller, Kade Scarth, Liam Jones, Connor Ford, 
Hannah Sharp, Brody Faulds, Mark Robinson, Ethan Taylor, Ryan Pickstone, 
Nathan Patfield, Tamieka Walker, Ben Mander, Finn Ennis-Nickson, Chloe Keppie, 
Grace Holladay, Jarrace Ham. 
Mrs Fenning 


